
 
If you have family that are no longer members or friends

that are returning for one of our services between now and
the end of April, let the church office know at least ten days
in advance and we will recognize them in the bulletin and

Charles will greet them in his opening sentences that
Sunday morning.  Check our website for upcoming events!
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